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June 21, 2019 
 

PRODUCT NAME:  Butterfly Valves 
AKRON PART NUMBER:  7940, 7945, 7950, 7960 
 
 
We at Akron Brass highly value you, our customer, and we continually strive to meet your expectations. In the fall of 
2018, we experienced substantial cost increases for the components of our Butterfly Valves.  With the uncertainty 
around the future of this product line, we decided to omit pricing from our 2019 List Price Guide.  We have spent the 
past six months on an alternative component sourcing project and determined, to maintain existing functionality and 
quality, price increases are unavoidable.  
 
Therefore, this letter serves as formal notification that the List Price of our Butterfly Valve line will change effective 
8/1/2019. New prices will take effect on the 7940, 7945, 7950, and 7960 valves.  We feel it is important to note that 
price of our Electric Actuator, purchased as a standalone item, will remain the same as it is today.  As our valued 
customer we will continue to honor our current pricing on any orders you place prior to 8/1/2019, provided you are 
willing to accept shipment prior to 10/1/2019. 
 
             

 
  
Thank you for your continued business and confidence in Akron’s products and services. We value your partnership 
and look forward to years of mutual success. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your sales 
representative.  


